NAB COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, Iondon, EC.3

30th September, 1959.

éassn. (H)

Dear Sir,

M.5. "VALMAR"

I shall be glad to receive a reply, by
return, to wy letter of the 1%th August,
respecting the Owners' intentions regarding

the Port Screwshaft and Donkey Boiler Surveys.
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Yours faithfully,
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Clerk to the
Classification Committee,
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SRR,

Ing. J. J. Schoo,
CARACAS.

Lloyd's Registe
R cOUnhdation




